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Dear Sir.  I write, to ask you to reconsider the decision, not to grant development consent for the
upgrade and
reopening of Manston Airport.
Thanet has always been a deprived area, in the corner of England. I know this as a fact, because i
have lived
here for 55 years. It has never been easy to get a job. I had to travel to Canterbury for work.
The reopening of Manston as a fully operational Airport, could be the the largest investment that this
area 
could ever hope for. It would provide skilled and unskilled jobs. Create other business to supply the
airport.
Improve travel means to the rest of the country and Europe.     Now we are  an independent country
from Europe,
it would be an asset to have an Airport this close.
Please think again, reconsider, and give Thanet the boost it needs.
                               Regards,      John  Grant.   (      )

 




